
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 7th - Friday 11th September 2009: Week A 

 
Thought For The Week: 

A journey of a thousand miles must begin with a single step.” Lao Tzu 

 

Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!    
 

Timetables: Student timetables are available on MyHighcliffe. They are draft timetables for September and may 

some have minor changes. 

 

Congratulations on a successful Big Walk 2009! Would Year 8, 9 & 10 students please return their 

sponsor money asap directly to the Finance Office. 

School Uniform Reminder: School shoes should be plain black leather like. If you are not wearing the 

required shoe please go to the Upper School Office to obtain a pair of black daps to be worn during the 

school day.  All trousers should be mid-grey, not black or charcoal in colour, except for Year 11 when either mid grey 

or black can be worn.  All ties must be done up correctly and should sit closely to the top button of the shirt, which 

should also be done up at all times. 

 

Music Instrument Lessons: A reminder to all students that the music instrument lessons will start the 

week beginning 14th September. Any Invoices still outstanding need to be brought to the Finance Office 

as soon as possible to avoid missing the first lessons. Lists will be put up on the notice board at the end 

of the Gym corridor as they arrive in school. Any problems then see Mrs Coomber. 

 

Year 11: please could all Year 11 students ensure that they bring in their work experience log books into school during 

this week with any employers reports/paperwork.  Also,  a reminder that you SHOULD have sent a letter of thanks to 

their employer at the end of your placement(s). 

 

Lunchtime IT Club: Will commence on Friday 4th September for Year 7s and Monday 7th September 

for all year groups in IT3. 

 

If there are any students looking to share lifts in to school from Milford-On-Sea or Southbourne please contact Mr. 

Jones in the Upper School Office. 

 

Sixth form notice: Maths lunchtime support sessions in VI1 - 

                Monday –  AS and A2 mathematics students 

                Tuesday  -  Sixth form students needing help with the maths content of their courses. 

 

Italy Sports Tour Meeting – Tuesday Lunch 1.30pm in GL3. All students to attend. Mr. Dean. 

 

 

THUNK OF THE WEEK: Are clouds in, under or above the sky? 

 


